
 

 

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 

Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 
 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle  

From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  

Re: Gifts 

Date: May 18, 2016 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board approve the acceptance of the following: 

 

Gift From Amount of Item School Department Account 

Ms. Sarah Scholl 1999 Mazda Protégé                

Vin# JM1BJ2221XO183368  

GBS CTE/Autos N/A 

Mary Ha, DDS 

Northbrook 

$1000.00 GBN Ha-Vickery 

Scholarship 

820849 

John Vickery, DDS 

Northbrook 

$1000.00 GBN Ha-Vickery 

Scholarship 

820849 

Mr. & Mrs. David 

Sugar 

Northbrook 

$1000.00 GBN Janna Sugar 

Memorial 

Scholarship 

820850 

Mr. Sukrit Ranjan 

Northbrook 

$2000.00 GBN STEM Grant 820826 

Mr. & Mrs. David 

Prosperi 

Northbrook  

$1000.00 GBN Zac Resiliency 

Award 

821337 

Cindy Davis $200 GBE Prom Donation 810380 

Mike and 

Stephanie Riggle 

$100 GBE  Prom Donation 810380 

The Glenbrook 

Foundation 

$1258.40 GBE Prom Donation 810380 

Crowne Plaza 

Northbrook – 

Room Stay 

No cash value GBE Prom Donation N/A 

 

 


